From: Guerra, Maria 
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 11:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Schrader, Lisa; Davis, Felicia; Krimbel, Rosemary; Rhee, Jamie
Subject: 2-156-142(d)(12) disclosure

Hello Steve,

 

I wanted to send you this email per your advice.  Please consider this disclosure pursuant to 2-156-142(d)(12).

 

On Wednesday, September 11, 2013, I, along with Jamie Rhee (Chief Procurement Officer), Felicia Davis (Community Engagement Officer), Lisa Schrader (Chief of Staff) and Rosemary Krimbel (Commissioner, BACP) attended a luncheon at the Metropolitan Club at the invitation/hosting of Alderman Carrie Austin.

 

The event was called the "Women of the Chicago City Council Luncheon," and we were all invited because of our particular positions with the Mayor's administration.

 

The other attendees were several other female Aldermen, City Clerk Susana Mendoza and City Treasurer Stephanie Neely.

 

Please consider this a disclosure for myself, and Jamie Rhee, Felicia Davis, Lisa Schrader and Rosemary Krimbel, if they have not already sent you email.

 

Please let me know if there is any other information that I have left out to fulfill the disclosure requirement.

 

Thanks, Maria 

 

 

